
Stagiaire d’anglais -  ESIEE-Amiens - France 

 
 
ESIEE-Amiens (Ecole Supérieure d’Ingénieurs en Electronique et Electrotechnique) is 
currently looking for English language assistants (not through the British Council) to 
work in the English department. The ESIEE-Amiens is a specialist engineering school 
(university level) in the north of France around one hour from Paris. The job of  
English language assistant involves speaking practice with the students (general 
conversation, not related to engineering), helping students prepare for their 
compulsory English exams / tests (PET, FCE, CAE, Linguaskill), updating and creating 
new material for the language centre and occasional translation work for the school. 
You will be paid between 500€ & 550€ per month (the standard ‘stagiaire’ wage) and 
in addition the school reimburses 130€ for your rent. The school can also offer you 
accommodation or help you to find your own independently. You will work every day 
from 9 till 5 including a one hour lunch break. Although the working hours are 
significantly longer than those of the British Council assistants, since you will be 
working with students of your own age the job presents a great opportunity to mix 
with French students. The working environment is pleasant and all the staff and 
students at the school are very welcoming. 
 
Ideally situated for visiting other major cities and towns in France and Europe, 
Amiens is a lovely place with a number of higher education institutions so there are 
always lots of students around.  
 
There are two posts available, from mid September 2020 to the end of June 
2021.  
 
The school will, however, also consider applications from students who are splitting 
their year abroad between two countries to come for one term only. In this case we 
are relatively flexible with start and end dates :  
 

 mid September to the end of December 2020 or to the end of January 2021,  
 beginning of January or beginning of February 2021 to the end of June 2021.  

 
Please specify your availability in your application. 
 
If you are interested in the position please contact Alison COGHILL (COGHILL@esiee-
amiens.fr) who works full-time in the English department at the ESIEE-Amiens. 
Please send your cv along with a cover letter, both in French. 
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